
2015 Guidelines for All AzFRW Candidates  

 

1.   There will be no negative campaigning.  Share your strengths, goals and 

qualifications. 

2.   Candidates running from the floor will notify the Club Presidents and Region 

Directors that they are running if they want to visit clubs and promote their candidacy. 

3.   A table is set aside in the convention lobby for distribution of campaign flyers. 

Candidates may have representatives in the lobby handing out campaign materials to 

the delegates.  

4. All campaigning for offices may be done in several ways, but not limited to the 

following:  

 Placing ads in club and AzFRW newsletters 

 By contacting club presidents for distribution of campaign materials to 

their membership 

 Visiting club and regional meetings and events. 

5.   Candidates may have a hospitality suite the evening prior to the start of the AzFRW 

convention. Coordination and payment will be done by the candidate directly with the 

convention hotel staff and the Convention Chair. 

6.   Candidates in contested races may have a representative observe the ballot 

counting process. The candidate will provide the representative's name to the 

Convention Chair so that the representative may be admitted to the area reserved for 

ballot counting.  Observers must agree that the vote count is accurate prior to 

announcing the results to the convention body. 

7.   A list of delegates /alternates and their addresses is maintained by the Convention 

Credentials Chair and is available for the candidates from the Convention Chair. 

8.  If candidates have any questions not addressed in this document they should contact 

the Convention Chair. 

9. This document supersedes all previous documents.  
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